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Weedsport Board of Education tabs Gregory Stone as New Superintendent 

 

The Weedsport Central School District Board of Education is 
excited to announce the selection of Mr. Gregory Stone as their 
next Superintendent of Schools. The formal appointment will 
take place at a Special Meeting of the Board of Education 
pending contract negotiations. 

"We believe Greg possesses the experience, dedication, and 
innovative vision needed to lead our school district into the 
future; we are super excited to welcome him as our next 
Superintendent" stated Chad Mitchell, President of the 
Weedsport Board of Education. "His focus on students and his 
collaborative approach will empower our educators and staff to provide the best possible 
education for our students.   Greg's vision and leadership will be a significant asset to 
Weedsport’s school community and the community at large." 

Currently serving as the Director of ELA and Elementary Education at the North Syracuse 
Central School District, Mr. Stone brings a wealth of experience to the role. With nine years as a 
classroom teacher and six years as an elementary principal, he has demonstrated exceptional 
leadership. Mr. Stone has held his current position since 2019. 

"I am both honored and excited to have been chosen as the next superintendent. The rigorous 
hiring process has underscored the importance of this role, and I am deeply appreciative of the 
trust placed in me. My unwavering commitment and focus will be on our students and their 
learning journey, ensuring they have the best educational experience possible. I am 
wholeheartedly committed to engaging with our outstanding community, fostering collaboration 
with parents, educators, staff, students, and residents to enhance the school district's robust 
academic standards and cherished traditions” expressed Stone. “Together, we will foster an 
environment where every student can thrive and reach their full potential”. 

Mr. Stone will officially assume his role in Weedsport on January 2nd, pending successful 
contract negotiations. The Weedsport Board of Education would like to offer a special “thank 
you” to Dr. Brian Hartwell, the District Superintendent and Search Consultant of Cayuga-
Onondaga BOCES, for his efforts and support in facilitating such a comprehensive and 
successful search process. 


